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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

ORD-2024-_2 ¢
TO : SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
FROM : JOCELYN DR ANDAYA

Regional Director

SUBJECT : SUBMISSION OF ACCOMPLISHMENT REPORT FOR THE
NATIONAL LEARNING CAMP AND REMEDIAL CLASSES,
SY 2023-2024

DATE : AUGUST 27, 2024

1. In reference to DM-CT-2024-257 (Submission of Accomplishment Report for the
National Learning Camp and Remedial Classes) and DepEd Order No. 014, s.
2023 (Policy Guidelines on the Implementation of the National Learning Camp),
all Division NLC Coordinators are directed to submit their NLC Accomplishment
Report on or before August 30, 2024.

2. The template for the NLC Accomplishment Report can be downloaded at

https:/ /tinyurl.com /NLC-NCR-REPORT.

3. For more information and queries, please contact the Curriculum and Learning
Management Division through Mr. Restituto I. Rodelas, OIC-Education Program
Supervisor and Regional NLC Coordinator, at restituto.rodelas00 l@deped.gov.ph

4. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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Bepartment of Education

OFFICE OF THE UNDERSECRETARY FOR CURRICULUM AND TEACHING

MEMORANDUM
DM-CT-2024-257

TO - REGIONAL DIRECTORS
ALL OTHERS CONCERNED

FROM : cgﬁ‘é?zﬁﬁﬁoNG

Undersecretary

SUBJECT : SUBMISSION OF ACCOMPLISHMENT REPORT FOR THE
NATIONAL LEARNING CAMP AND REMEDIAL CLASSES

DATE - July 30, 2024

In accordance with DepEd Order No. 014, s. 2023, Policy Guidelines on the
Implementation of National Learning Camp (NLC), this Office requests the Regional
Offices (ROs) to provide overall feedback on the actual implementation of NLC to the
DepEd Central Office — Curriculum and Teaching Strand through the Bureau of
Learning Delivery. The feedback shall be used to evaluate the policy for continuous
improvement in its design and implementation.

ROs are requested to submit the overall feedback on the NLC Year 2 no later than
August 30, 2024 using the templates contained in the Google Drive link:
https:/ /tinyurl.com /NLCReportYearTwo.

For questions or clarifications, please contact the Bureau of Learning Delivery (BLD)
at the email address bld.od.@deped.gov.ph or by phone at 8637-4346 or 8637-4347

For information and compliance.

1/F Bonifacio Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City

Direct Line: (632) 8633-7202/8687-4146 E-mail: ouct@deped.gov.ph
DehED pED w

M ATATAG

BACONG PILIPINAS

m DepEd Philippines ra:; @depedphilippines @Deptd_PH @\A/W\«r.deped,go\l.ph



